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BEN NOVACK 
CHAIRMAN OF THE BOARD EXECUTIVE OFFICE 

HOTEL 

' ~'4,1.il 
~{ ~ \-:iii 

~ontainebleau .fl • ~ 
May 12, 1975 

~r. Mario Goderich 
Librarian 
b /o The Law Library 
University of Miami 
Coral Gables, Florida 

Dear Mr. Goderich: 

Are we using the wrong approach? 

OCEANFRONT Uli! TO 47111 STS, MIAMI BEACH, FLORIDA 331AO 

If we are, please let us knowo We do want to hear from 
you and to date, we haven't heard even a whisper of a 
reply. 

I realize that the pressures of your business must keep 
you going all day, but won't you take a moment to let us 
know what your future plans are and what your thoughts are 
on coming to the South Florida area and the Hotel Fontainebleau. 

Marginal notes on this letter would be fine. 

I do hope we'll be hearing from you. We want you here with 
us! 

Cordially, 

11/JJ/;{;n~ 
Michael R. Primavera 
Sales Manager 

MRP/lm 

cc: Mrs. Nancy J. Kitchen / 
Florida State University 
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